
Banning. Stephanie

r
From: Shelley Morris <smorris@cgsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 9:09 AM
To Findley Cynthia

.‘ o
Subject: immunization requirements

Cindy,
I know the bepartment of Health is proposing to change the 8 month provisional period to
possibly 5 days. Will this be taking effect for the 2016/2017 school year?

Shelley Morris, RN, CSN
Central Greene School bistrict
Waynesburg Central High School 724-852-1050 ext 230
smorris@cgsd.org
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